
6. HALSWELL DRAINAGE DISTRICT LIAISON COMMITTEE

The Water Services Manager sought the nomination of a Community Board
member, as the Council’s representative, onto the Halswell Drainage District
Committee.

The District is managed by the Canterbury Regional Council and serves a large
(mostly) rural area within the Halswell River catchment.

The Liaison Committee has an advisory role and acts as the ‘interface’ between
ratepayers and the Canterbury Regional Council.

The Board decided that Bob Shearing (Mike Mora as his deputy) would be its
representative on the Halswell Drainage District Liaison Committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


